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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Emery, Karen [FCL] [kemery@fugro.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2011 8:39 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: Alexander, Jeriann [FCL]; D'Anna, Michael [FCL]
Subject: RO#359 2250 Telegraph Ave - Notification of field work

Hi Barbara- 
 
As required in your Work Plan approval letter dated March 3, 2011, we are notifying you that we have field 
work scheduled for this Saturday, April 30, 2011.  This Saturday, we will be installing well MW-7 within the 
nursery school playground adjacent to the 2250 Telegraph Avenue site.  Well MW-8 (to be located within the 
parking lane of W. Grand Avenue) will be installed at a later date due to the City of Oakland’s backlog with 
approving and issuing the Indenture Agreement and Minor Encroachment Permit.   The City of Oakland has 
indicated that it may take 6 to 8 weeks to receive the permit. As a result, the results from the installation of well 
MW-7 this Saturday will be submitted to ACEH in a Soil and Water Investigation Report by the deadline of 
June 3, 2011; however the results from MW-8 will be submitted to ACEH in a separate report.   
                                                                                                                                        
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Karen Emery, P.G. 
Project Geologist 
 
FUGRO CONSULTANTS, INC.  
1000 Broadway, Suite 440 
Oakland, California 94607 
  
Office: (510) 268-0461  Direct:  (510) 267-4432  Cell:  (510) 610-2832 
kemery@fugro.com / www.FugroWest.com / www.FugroConsultants.com 
 
  
Fugro has integrated its North American operations serving clients with geotechnical and marine survey needs for onshore and 
nearshore projects.  The resources of Fugro West, Fugro Atlantic, Fugro William Lettis & Associates, Risk Engineering, and LoadTest 
USA are now part of Fugro Consultants, Inc.  The firm has 30 offices located along all three coasts and in major metropolitan areas.  

 


